

27 February 2017

Dear Parishioner,

Once again, I am writing to knock at your generous heart to ask for your support to our Archdiocesan Annual Appeal. As you know, this appeal is an important way for each of us to contribute to the many ministries and services of the Church within our Archdiocese.

This year our parish is asked to contribute the amount of \$65,191.00, three hundred less than what was asked of us last year. As in the past, we always met our goal and even exceeds by a few thousands, just like last year, we exceeded by \$2,994.00. One notable gesture in our parish is that many of you have joined the 1% Club that is, contributing 1% (\$651.91) of our parish quota. I hope that you will respond to this appeal again, and as usual, a thanksgiving dinner will be tendered to those who would join this 1% Club.

This weekend of March 4 & 5 will be our pledge Sunday and I will be preaching at all Masses to talk about it further.

Let me end by quoting the words of St. Paul: "Let us not become weary in doing what is good" (Gal. 6.9).

Thank you and may God bless your generosity!

Sincerely Yours in Christ,

Fr. Roland De la Rosa

Pastor